
 

 
Elimination of Fat Finger Protection for Stop Limit Orders on 
Options Exchanges 
 
Reference ID:  C2019112201 

Overview  

Applicable Cboe Exchanges: BZX Options, Cboe Options, C2 Options, EDGX Options  
 
Effective December 2, 2019, Cboe Global Markets will eliminate the application of Fat Finger Protection 
for Stop Limit Orders on the EDGX Options (“EDGX”) Exchange.  
 
Effective December 3, 2019, Cboe Global Markets will eliminate the application of Fat Finger Protection 
for Stop Limit Orders on the BZX Options (“BZX”), Cboe Options (“C1”), and C2 Options (“C2”) Exchanges. 

Technical Details 

The elimination of Fat Finger Protection for Stop Limit orders will result in Stop Limit orders no longer 
being canceled when the Stop Limit price exceeds Fat Finger thresholds. Therefore, only Drill-Through 
protections will be applied to Stop Limit orders after stop activation.  

Testing Opportunities 

The updated functionality is currently available for testing in all options certification environments. 

Additional Information 

For additional information, refer to the following technical specification. 
 US Equities/Options Web Portal Port Controls 

 
Please contact the Cboe Trade Desk, for support or with any questions.   

    
We appreciate your business and remain committed to powering your potential with Cboe products, 
technologies, and solutions.  
 
Cboe Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@cboe.com  

https://cdn.cboe.com/resources/membership/US_EQUITIES_OPTIONS_WEB_PORTAL_PORT_CONTROLS_SPECIFICATION.pdf
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